
Hello again,
As we enter the final half term, our calendar is looking very packed from week 1. We are planning lots of 
exciting opportunities for our children and hope they enjoy being a part of it. 
We are hoping to take part in the Hornsea Carnival again this year so any
parents that wish to be involved then please let us know. This year, the
theme is: Best of British on Saturday 22nd July. We are going to base ours
on Paddington Bear …and have the help of HSLC again. We may need some 
Paddington bear costumes and lots of children to join us ….and adults!

I am so pleased to be able to announce that Mrs Fallon, Class 2 
Teacher at Hornsea Burton has had a baby girl called Theodora 
Margo Beatrix Fallon on Friday 2nd June. She is beautiful and 
Dora can't wait to come and meet the children before we all break 
up for the summer holidays and the Year 6 children leave for their 
next schooling adventures. 
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I would like to introduce Miss Clark who will be covering Mrs Fallon’s maternity 
leave. She has already been in to visit the children of Class 1 and 2 who will be in 
her class and hopefully will be able to do so for our transition sessions.
She is an experienced Key stage one teacher with a passion for teaching writing and 
phonics. Miss Clark's most recent experience has been with SEND children and she 
is looking forward to bringing this knowledge to Hornsea Burton to support our pupils 
here. 
Miss Clark said, “Having spent my teaching career in Hull, I am extremely excited to 
be back in Hornsea, where I live and am bringing up my own family. Having spent 
time within the school and with the children, I am eager to get started. I have very 
much enjoyed my time here so far and have been incredibly impressed with the 
behaviour across the school and touched by the kindness shown from the staff and 
children alike.”



We are looking forward to annual Sports Day this term. You are all invited to come and watch 
your children for the Afternoon on:

Wednesday 28th June for Hornsea Burton and 
Thursday 29th June for Skipsea. 

Throughout the afternoon your children will participate in a variety of activities including running and 
field events. 

At Hornsea Burton we will have a special event taking place. We are lucky to have a Professional 
Athlete join us for a Sponsored Challenge. Sorry this cannot take place at Skipsea as due to 
numbers, sadly ‘Sport for Champions’ will not allow this! (https://www.sportsforchampions.com/)

You will be receiving a letter this week with further information about Sports Day but please can your 
children attend wear their P.E kit or house colours for the day.

There will be a parent’s race so get training now!



Year 4 multiplication test 

coming soon….

 

Keep practising your times 

tables and be a rock star 

legend!

Year 1 Phonics check coming soon….

 

Keep practising your sounds and reading 

those digraphs and trigraphs!

 

Parent’s guide:
https://www.tes.com/teaching-resource/year-1-phoni

cs-screening-check-a-guide-for-parents-11896187

Friday 16.6.23

Friday 23.6.23

Friday 30.6.23

Friday 7.7.23

Friday 14.7.23

Remember: Years 3, 4 and 5

New boards at Skipsea:

Class 1 and Class 2 have been lucky enough to 
have had new Smart boards installed at Skipsea 
over half term. The children now have a way to 
access their learning and demonstrate their 
understanding on a whole new level, which they 
are thoroughly enjoying!
Maths lessons especially are more interactive and 
fun thanks to our new technology. This week the 
children have been developing their maths 
language by describing the position of objects 
they place on the board. Handwriting practise has 
also been a lot more fun with multiple children 
being able to use the board at any one time! 
In the hall we also have a screen that we can 
finally see and read. This has transformed singing 
assembly as we can now access music in the 
touch of a button. It will make a huge difference to 
our productions

https://www.tes.com/teaching-resource/year-1-phonics-screening-check-a-guide-for-parents-11896187
https://www.tes.com/teaching-resource/year-1-phonics-screening-check-a-guide-for-parents-11896187


The residential ….coming soon!

We are going to Willersley Castle for an exciting adventure. The children will very soon have the 
opportunity to try outdoor pursuits such as: kayaking, grass sledding, zip wires and other 
exciting activities. They will sleep in overnight accommodation (for two nights) and have an 
unforgettable, life-changing experience.

The Kit List:

We would also recommend bringing:
● a torch
● toiletries in a washbag
● waterproof clothing if you have it
● sunglasses, suncream & a hat given that it will be 

summer
● pyjamas & slippers
● items to keep you entertained like books and 

playing cards (no electronic devices)



How to Keep Kids Safe on YouTube
 

Keeping kids away from inappropriate YouTube content can feel 

overwhelming. There are several billion YouTube videos (500+ hours of 

video are uploaded every minute), and 2 billion users log into YouTube 

every month — so how do we filter out all of the violent, sexual, 

manipulative, hateful, and otherwise unsuitable content that our kids 

find on YouTube (frequently by accident)?
 

https://www.safetydetectives.com/blog/parents-guide-for-safe-youtub

e-and-internet-streaming-for-kids/

 

This is a useful website to help you set up parental controls. Relying on 

YouTube’s filters isn’t good enough and inappropriate content can still 

sometimes get through the blocks. The advice in this blog should be 

really helpful.

https://www.safetydetectives.com/blog/parents-guide-for-safe-youtube-and-internet-streaming-for-kids/
https://www.safetydetectives.com/blog/parents-guide-for-safe-youtube-and-internet-streaming-for-kids/


Please note: some dates may be added to this calendar as the term progresses


